
Summerville Union High School 
Sober Grad Committee  
17555 Tuolumne Road 
Tuolumne, CA 95379 

Dear Friends of Sober Grad: 

As you are undoubtedly aware, our Sober Graduation event scheduled for 
June 5, 2020 was postponed due to COVID-19. The Sober Graduation Committee, in 

cooperation with the  California Highway Patrol, has rescheduled the all-night 

graduation party for the Class of 2020 for August 7, 2020.  Last year 97% of the 

graduating students attended Sober Grad with their friends. Through your 

generous support we were able to provide food,  entertainment and to give out 

prizes and/or cash to each of the graduating  seniors. Thank you for your support! 

The purpose of Sober Graduation is to keep our kids safe with no one risking  
injury or death due to the use of alcohol or other drugs on graduation night.  
Statistics show that this night is the most dangerous night of a teenager’s life.  
Our challenge and hope is to attract each senior with a fun filled 7-hour  
celebration. Sober Grad unites students, parents, school and community with  non-

stop activities and entertainment without alcohol. 

At Summerville we are committed to providing a safe place for seniors and  
their friends to celebrate graduation from high school. We know that you share  
with us the commitment to an alcohol and drug free environment for this  
celebration. How can you help make this safe celebration happen? By volunteering  
and or making a donation!  We are in need of help the night of the event as well as  
food, money, gift certificates or gifts! We pride ourselves in being able to provide  
a gift to all seniors who attend the festivities. This would not be possible without  
the generous support of our community. 

We are asking you to consider giving any type of donation to Sober Grad  
2020. With your donation, you are helping to motivate graduates to attend this  
safe, fun, and memorable night. A thank you to all donors will be published in the  
local newspaper this summer. We are a non-profit committee. Our tax  
identification number is 77-0414095. We will also be happy to provide a letter for  
your tax records if you need one. Thank you for supporting a safe and sober  
celebration for the Summerville High School graduates. 

 We recognize that times are uncertain, and even with our good intentions, the 
possibility of having to cancel this event still looms. Regardless, we plan to gift these 
students a prize and/or cash while sharing a "sober graduation message" with them. 
If that occurs, funds not used for this purpose will be held in account for 2021 
graduates (who are consequently losing many of their opportunities to raise funds).

  If I can be helpful with any questions or concerns that you might have, please  
don’t hesitate to contact me and thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely, 

Wendy Flannery 

Sober Graduation President 

209-768-3814

shawnnandwendy@outlook.com

mailto:Shawnnandwendy@hotmail.com



